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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

Crawford Medal Nominations Sought 

 
Every year The Royal Philatelic Society London considers recent publications with a view to 

awarding one of them the prestigious Crawford Medal. The medal is silver-gilt and is awarded 

for the most valuable and original contribution to philately published in the form of a book. It is 

open to both members and non-members of the Society. 

 

To ensure that the widest possible list of titles is considered, the Society is inviting nominations 

of books that were published in 2015 or 2016 to be considered. If you are aware of any major 

philatelic books which you believe should be candidates, please send brief details by email to 

secretary@rpsl.org.uk or by letter to The Royal Philatelic Society London, 41 Devonshire Place, 

LondonW1G 6JY no later than 1 February 2017. 

 

The Society hopes to have nominations for as wide a selection of books as possible. If a 

nominated book is not already held in the RPSL Library it may request the nominator to supply 

a copy for the Committee to consider. The Society would, of course, much appreciate it if this 

book were donated to the Library. 
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